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Juice CSR Platform - Wishes for yet another dynamic and more sustainable 

year! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleague, 

As this year comes to an end, and as we look with ambition towards the year 2019, we wish to express our 
heartfelt thanks for your contribution to our successful cooperation during the past 12 months full of 
exciting moments. 

The year 2018 was particularly successful for the Juice CSR Platform, both in terms of membership growth 
(12 new members) and in terms of activities carried out by the working groups. It’s a true momentum that 
we will cherish and develop further in the year to come. 

We wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Best wishes, 

The Juice CSR Platform team 
www.juicecsr.eu  

hello@juicesr.eu 
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